
From: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD
To: Mike Hanson
Cc: McClure, Dean, EMNRD; Powell, Brandon, EMNRD; Pickford, Katherine, EMNRD; lisa@rwbyram.com; Glover,

James; jkillins@blm.gov
Subject: Addition of Wells to Administrative Order PLC-233
Date: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 1:45:55 PM
Attachments: PLC233 Add wells approval.pdf

NMOCD has approved the request from Coleman Oil & Gas, Inc. (4838) to add an additional well to
the commingling project approved in Administrative Order PLC-233. The approved request is
attached to this email and can also be found online at OCD Imaging.
 
Please review the content of the Administrative Order and approved request to ensure you are
familiar with the authorities granted and any conditions of approval.
 
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
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